
			

 
 

Effective Thursday, August 8, 2019 (First Day of School) 
	

DISMISSAL 

Bus and Van 
Riders 

Bus and van riders will be dismissed 
from their classroom to the multi-
purpose room.  Students will sit 
behind their bus or van sign and will 
be checked off by designated 
teachers.  Once they are accounted 
for, they will be walked to their bus 
or van.   

Walkers 
In an effort to keep our children 
safe, we will dismiss walkers from 
the end of B-wing. Walkers will be 
released when the 2:40 bell rings. 
Follow the new sidewalk to the B-
wing doors. A RES staff member 
will be waiting with your child.  
Please have your hangtag with your 
child’s name for security reasons.  
If you do not have your hangtag, 
you will be sent to the front office 
to show proper ID.  

Car Riders 
*Each student will be given a 
car hangtag with a barcode.   
*This hangtag must be present 
to pick up students from 
carline.   
*Please place this hangtag in 
the driver’s side window.   
*RES staff will come by to 
scan the barcode.  
*By scanning the barcode, the 
teachers and students inside 
will know when it is their time to 
walk outside to their designated 
cone.   
*If you do not have your 
hangtag, you will need to park 
and walk inside to show your ID.  
(Please note that students will 
not be dismissed immediately. 
They will be released after all 
cars have left the property.) 

	 	


